
 

Beer Garden FAQs: 

Will The Beer Garden open? 
Yes, The Beer Garden will be open. Guests will be required to practice social distancing while they wait in line to 

order and receive your order.  

Will seating be available? 
Limited table seating will be available and placed six feet apart for guests to use, or as always, guests are invited 

to stroll with their food and beverage. Tables and hard surfaces are cleaned regularly.  

What safety measures are being taken? 
All culinary staff members will be wearing the required personal protective equipment, such as masks and gloves. 

Tables and hard surfaces are cleaned regularly.  

Will there be hand sanitizer available? 
Yes, hand sanitizer stations will be available for the public. However, we encourage guests to bring their own if 

they have some.  

Will there be protective shields in The Beer Garden? 
Yes, for your safety a protective shield has been added to the order counter.  

Will Newfields employees be wearing masks? 
All culinary staff members will be wearing the required personal protective equipment, such as masks and gloves. 

Will you accept cash? 
As always credit cards are the only form of payment accepted in The Beer Garden.  

What is the menu? 
Check out the full menu here.  

What are the hours? 
The Beer Garden will be open during all regular Newfields hours, which is Tuesday, Wednesday, and Sunday 11 

a.m. to 5 p.m., Thursday through Saturday 11 a.m. to 8 p.m., and the campus will remain closed on Mondays. 

Last call will be 30 minutes before the close of campus.   

Can I take my food and drink away from the Beer Garden? 
Yes, as always guests can order food and beverage and stroll throughout The Garden.  

 
 

 

https://discovernewfields.org/do-and-see/places-to-go/beer-garden

